Deborah Greco
40 Rolling Acres Road
Mansfield, PA 16933

December 20, 2018

Dr. Brenda Freeman — Superintendent
Wellsboro Area School District

227 Nichols Street

Wellsboro, PA 16901

Dear Dr. Freeman,

I'am writing this letter to announce my formal retirement from the Wellsboro Area
School District effective July 10, 2019.

I'would like to thank you and the administration and staff for all the wonderful
opportunities that this position has afforded me through my 36 years of employment. |
have enjoyed working with the staff, but more than that, | have loved working with the
students and seeing the progress of each and every one of them. They have brought a
great deal of light and laughter to my life as | hope | have with them. It has been an
exciting adventure.

Please let me know if | can be of any assistance during the transition to a new Title |
teacher.

Sincerely,

Deborah Greco



